
Memorandum P20129-300 

 

To:  Michael Kowski, AICP 

  Assistant Director, Village of Orland Park 

 

From:  Lori M. Vierow, RLA, LEED AP BD+C 

Assistant Director of Landscape Architecture 

 

Date:  March 1, 2016 

 

Subject: University of Chicago Medical Center 

Landscape Review - Overview  
   

The following is a review of the following documents pursuant to requirements of Section 6-305 

Landscaping and Bufferyards: 

 

o Landscape Plan & Details, by TK & A dated November 20, 2015 

o Electrical Power Site Plan, by TK & A dated November 20, 2015 

o Preliminary Lighting Layout, by SPACE CO dated February 10, 2016 

o Elevation Rendering 

 

General Comments 
 

The landscape plan per our initial overview of the project appears to be in compliance with the Village 

of Orland Park landscape ordinance.   

 

 

 

 

 


